
 

 

St. Mark’s Catholic Church 
 

Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, Pastor 
Fr. Miguel Valle, Parochial Vicar 

Dr. Joseph V. Stillo, Deacon 
Michael Keary, Deacon  

215 Crescent Pkwy, Sea Girt, NJ  08750 ● Phone 732-449-6364 ● www.stmarkseagirt.com 

Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet 

after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass 

on Saturdays) 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily 

Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 

7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 AM 
1st Fridays Spanish Adoration  

beginning at 7 PM. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and  

11 AM Masses 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 

Religious Education Ext. 105 

Social Concerns  Ext. 108 

      Spanish Ministry       Ext. 104 or 

            Ext. 105 

Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-528-6948 

Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 

CYO   732-685-6011 

Music Ministry  908-415-0212 

Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time    November 3, 2024 

http://www.stmarkseagirt.com
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Please pray for our sick: Ann Lehberger 
Joan Trutneff, Kevin Motzenbecker, Tom Ort, 
Kenneth Thorne, Mary Bogan, Peggy O’Brien, 
Patty Accavallo, Donna Brundage, Daniel 
DeSeno, Thomas Weeks, Jan Soriano, Nadine 

Piccolo, Patti & John Hillenbrand, Raymond Burghart, 
Henry Bossett, Robert Coogan, Donovan Leso, Kirra 
Gibson, Paul Shea, Patrick Esposito, Mary McCarthy, 
Kevin Hamilton, Laurie Langell Syby, Vivian Wilson, 
Marybeth Richards, Millie Abraham, Brian Nall, Marilyn 
Woerner, Nancy O’Neill, Steven VanWickle, Lester Wolf, 
Jeremy Pavlich, Joan Langlois, Linda Ryan, Danny 
Suskenich, Teresa Corcoran, John Cinciarelli, Erik Rofi, 
Dr. William Burns, Robert Czech, Janet Thomas, Edward 
Morea, Alice Healy, Robert MacPherson, Jake Gilbert, 
Bill Lesniak, Bruce Bogan, Sr. 
 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read at 
mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the requester 
calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  To ensure 
the consent of the person whose name appears here, the 
pastor's policy requires that only they or a family member 
may request a name be added to this list.  Names will 
remain in the bulletin until the person or family request it 
be removed. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and  
let perpetual light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 
diocese, parish, friends, and family members who 
have recently died. 
 

†Glendon Bell 
 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

Monday Phil 2:1-4 Ps 131:1bcde, 2, 3 Lk 14:12-14 

Tuesday Phil 2:5-11 Ps 22:26B-27, 28-30AB, 30E, 31-32 

Lk 14:15-24 
Wednesday Phil 2:12-18 Ps 27:1, 4, 13-14 Lk 14:25-33 

Thursday Phil 3:3-8a Ps 105:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 Lk 15:1-10 

Friday Phil 3:17-4:1 Ps 122:1-2, 3-4AB, 4CD-5 Lk 16:1-

8 

Saturday Ez 47:1-2, 8-9, 12 Ps 46:2-3, 5-6, 8-9 1 Cor 
3:9c-11, 16-17 Jn 2:13-22 

Sunday 1 Kgs 17:10-16 Ps 146:7, 8-9, 9-10 Heb 9:24-28 

Mk 12:38-44 or 12:41-44.  

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMEBER 
 

 

Nov. 2/3: The second collection is for our Diocesan 
Assessment.  Thank you! 
 

Nov. 4: Altar Rosary Society will meet at the 11 AM Mass. 
The Rosary will then be recited and luncheon to follow.  
 

Nov. 4: 11 AM Mass will be offered for the Holy Souls of St. 
Mark’s who have died during the past year. See page 8. 
 

Nov. 7: Mass Book opens for 2025. See page 3. 
 

Nov.7: Guadalupe Torch arrives. See page 9 for schedule of  
events. 
 

Nov.9/10: Knights of Columbus will be selling 50/50 raffle 
tickets & Christmas car magnets & cards after all Masses. 
All proceeds benefit Knights of Columbus charities. 
 

Nov. 11: Veterans Day. Rectory. Office Closed. 
 

Nov. 16/17: The second collection is for the Catholic 
Campaign for Human Development. Thank you. 
 

Nov. 18: Last day to donate for the Thanksgiving Drive. See 
page 11. 
 

Nov. 24: Last day to donate coats. See page 5. 
 

Nov. 28 & 29: Happy Thanksgiving! Rectory office will be 
closed and will reopen on Monday, December 2. 

St. Mark’s Altar Rosary Society 
Monday, November 4th, the Altar Rosary 
Society will meet at the 11 AM Mass. The 
Rosary will be recited after Mass and a 
luncheon will follow. Our guest speaker is 
Janice Santinello, Catholic religious 
education Director. She will speak about women in the 
Bible and female saints and how we all may become 

St. Mark’s Church is wheelchair accessible. 
There is a ramp on the north side, and an 
elevator on the south side of the church.  
Handicapped parking is located in the driveway, 

the south side of the church, and in front of the church. 

Please Note: If you or your loved one would like to 
remain on our sick list, please contact us so we can 
ensure your name stays on it. We are currently updating 
the list and will be removing names that have been on 
for three months or longer unless we hear from you. 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Readings for the Week 

November 3, 2024 
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† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, November 4 

7:30 AM 
† Jack Lintott by Estate  

11:00 AM 
† Living & Deceased Members of St. Mark's  

Altar Rosary Society  
 

Tuesday, November 5 

7:30 AM 

† Dorothy Wright by Family 

† Peter Stigi by Lori Savino  

11:00 AM 

† Ellen Magee by Virag Family  
 

Wednesday, November 6 

7:30 AM 

† Lorraine Ciemniecki by Stan Ciemniecki  

11:00 AM 

† Yolanda Napolitano by Albert A. Napolitano & 

Linda McKeon 

† John Bennett by Babbitt Family 

† Bill Saksinsky by Mary Saksinsky  
 

Thursday, November 7 
7:30 AM 

† Anne Macenczak by Estate  

11:AM 

† Marie Fletcher by Irene & Leo Hurley  
 

Friday, November 8 

7:30 AM 

† Elizabeth Shustowicz by Family 

† Juan (John) Toscano by Pete & Barbara Sheridan  

11:00 AM 

† Ron Langell by Family 

† Jillian Ludwig by Zuna Family 

† Michael Geiger by Donna Bernhardt  
 

Saturday, November 9 

7:30 AM 

† Private Intention 

4:30 PM 

† Gwen Serbe by Judy & Gene Mulvaney 

† John Bongiovanni by Parkhill Family 

† Betty Lou Stypa by Marion Reilly  
 

Sunday, November 10 

8:00 AM 

People of the Parish  

10:00 AM 

† Michael Sheridan by St. Mark's Altar Rosary Society 

† Ellen Magee by Nora & J.P. Connellan 

† Jack Gittins by Hirsch Family 

 

 

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry 
 

Our Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their 
most difficult times.  They meet on 

Wednesdays at 11 AM at St. Mark’s.   
 

Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all those 
who financially sacrifice each week to support 
our parish and it’s ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all of those who 
faithfully use their weekly parish contribution envelopes 
and those who give online through the Parish Giving 
Program.  
The collection total for October 27, 2024 is $12,111. 

12 Noon 

† Dolores Rosa by John & Pat Gibbs 

† John Barrett by Kathleen Norton 

† Elizabeth Dennin by Matt & Betsey Sheprow  

5:00 PM 

† Andres Rojas by Familia Rojas 

Fausto Zaragoza by Juana Zaragoza 

† Elsy Aletvia Lopez Aparicio by Family 

2025 Mass Book will open on  

Thursday, November 7th 
 

Mass Intentions may be mailed to the Rectory or 
dropped off in the mail slot,  with preferred dates and 
times. Please include your contact information for any 
questions we might have, and a $10 stipend for each 
mass. Checks should be payable to St. Mark’s Church. 
Also indicate if you desire any Mass cards. We will call 
you when they are ready to be picked up.  
Please mail your checks to St. Mark’s Church, 215 
Crescent Parkway, Sea Girt, NJ 08750 or drop off in mail 
slot. Thank you!  

Thank You! 
 

Our Social Concerns Committee would like to thank 

everyone who generously donated to the Halloween 

goodie bags for our homebound. Your kindness 

brightened their day! 
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Next Weekend’s Ministry Schedule 
November 9/10, 2024 

  Celebrant Deacon Reader 
 

Eucharistic Minister Usher 

Saturday 
4:30 PM 

 
Fr. Cesar 

   
Connie Duffy 

Anthony Granato 
Lynn Jelliff 

MINISTER NEEDED 

Anthony Granato 
Walter Henry 

Joe Walsh 

Sunday 
8:00 AM 

 
Fr. Cesar 

   
Marie Behnken 

Gary Cadematori 
Pat Cadematori 

Anna Nuzzi 

Pat Ahern 
Leo Hurley 
Bob O'Neill 
Glenn Skola 

Sunday 
10:00 AM 

 
Fr. Miguel 

   
Mary McLaughlin 

Bob Cicenia 
Don McLaughlin 

MINISTER NEEDED 

Jim Sheridan 
Rich Siderko 

Sunday 
12:00 PM 

 
Fr. Miguel 

   
Jim Welsh 

Maria Checton 
Helen Hopkins 

Nancy Schatzman 

Richard DeGroote 
Howard Flood 

CYO News by Mary Reilly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This Sunday, November 3rd, we will have our pre-

Thanksgiving CYO service project: Operation Feed the 

Hungry. St. Mark’s Social Concerns has organized this 

annual food drive to benefit Mercy Center in Asbury 
Park. CYO members can bring their donations of either 

frozen turkeys or turkey gravy, canned corn, green beans, 

instant mashed potatoes, etc. (See the full list under 

Thanksgiving Food Drive on page 8.)  

It was wonderful to hear about all of your favorite saints 

last Sunday. St. Teresa of Calcutta did so much to feed 

the hungry, care for the dying, and defend the unborn. 

St. Tarcisius continues to be one of our favorite CYO 

saints. It took supernatural love and courage for him as a 

young 12 year old to defend the Eucharist against the 
brutal attacks of gang members. His kind of courage has 

inspired many young people throughout the ages. 

It was great to hear our members talk about the Champion 
for Life Dinner and especially how much they loved 

“For I was hungry and you gave me 

food….” Matthew 25: 35 

hearing Jim and Marianne’s story of fostering and 

adopting children.   See you Sunday, everyone! 

“Let the children come to me and do not 

hinder them for the kingdom of God be-

longs to such as these.” 

Matthew 19: 14 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: The Mercy Center is no longer 
accepting clothing donations; however, there is an 
urgent need for canned soup.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Additional items needed are:  
Diapers, size 4 and larger, and baby wipes, Coffee/tea, 
Mayo, mustard, ketchup, salad dressing. 
 

Thank you for your support in  helping our community! 
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Spreading Halloween Cheer!  
 

Our Social Concerns Committee volunteers packed special goodie bags for our homebound members, 

sharing treats and warm wishes this Halloween.   

Parish Mission Statement:  We, the Parish Family of St. Mark’s in our quest to follow the Gospel of Jesus Christ, 
are building a faith-based community that assists all people in life’s journey to be open to God’s love and to share His 
joy. We are further committed to address the spiritual, physical, emotional and social needs of all people through 
service to individuals, families, parish and the greater community. As responsible stewards using our individual gifts, 
we promise to celebrate, renew and strengthen our faith, and to live our lives as a reflection of Christ's love for others. 
St. Mark’s is designated as a Center for Hispanic Ministry in the Diocese of Trenton.  
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Some Thoughts for November  by Marge Loenser 

We start November with the great Feast of All Saints. The first 
reading from this mass is from Revelation: “I (John) had a 
vision of a great multitude, which no one could count, from 
every nation, race, people and tongue. They stood before the 
throne and before the Lamb, wearing white robes and holding 
palm branches in their hands. They cried out in a loud voice: 

“Salvation comes from God who is seated on the throne, and from the Lamb.” When we think about all the saints in 
heaven (having limited thinking as a human) we wonder how they can all fit in heaven; remember we’re not just talking 
about canonized saints, but every soul admitted in to heaven has to be a saint. 
You know, I do believe I will leave that little problem to God along with all the other puzzling questions my mind 
conjures up. 

November 2nd is the Feast of All Souls. A time to remember and pray for our family members and friends that have 
gone on before us. I understand that the Holy Souls cannot pray for themselves, but they can pray for us. Sounds like the 
making of very healthy interrelationships. 

On the 4th, we celebrate St. Charles Borromeo, Archbishop of  Milan from the 1500’s. He was a leading figure along 
with St. Ignatius of Loyola and St. Philip Neri against the Protestant Reformation. 

November 5th is election day. If we haven’t already voted we have a responsibility to choose leaders who will best 
follow God’s inspiration and our constitution in carrying out their duties. 

On the 11th we remember St. Martin of Tours. He was the saint who tore his cloak in two and shared it with a beggar; 
later on in a vision, the beggar turned out to be Jesus, Himself. I love that story. 

We have a lot of wonderful saints in November to look up to including St. Albert the Great, St. Margaret of Scotland, St. 
Mother Cabrini, St. Gertrude and last but not least, the apostle, St. Andrew, whose feast we celebrate on the 30th. He St. 
Andrew, of course, was the first apostle of Jesus and brother to St. Peter. He and St. John first followed St. John the 
Baptist and brought news of Jesus to St. Peter. St. Andrew I often think of you when I read that Jesus took Peter, James 
and John to certain events and wonder why you couldn’t have tagged along, too, being the brother of Peter. Oh well, 
there I go again with my questions. 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving, which falls on the 28th, my late brother Billy’s birthday. May he be among that great 
throng praising God in heaven. We have so much to be grateful for. Happy turkey day!! God bless us all.  

Love, 
Marge 

All Saints Liturgy 
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Social Concerns Programs 
 

Feeding the Hungry  
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help 
those in need?  Here’s one way you can 
make a difference. St. Mark’s Social 
Concerns Ministry is resuming the Frozen 

Meals Program for the Center in Asbury Park which was 
discontinued due to the Covid pandemic. The Center in 
Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer-based New Jersey not-
for-profit service organization, providing support services 
for people living with HIV/AIDS and their caregivers 
since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 
● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 
● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of    
preparation 
● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns 

Committee is collecting travel size 
toiletry items (soap, shampoos, 
toothpaste, toothbrushes, combs etc.) 
for delivery by volunteers to those in 
need in the Asbury Park area.  

Containers are located at Church entrances.  Thank you! 
THE DIOCESE OF TRENTON is 

committed to the initiatives outlined in the 

U.S. Bishops’ Charter for the Protection 

of Children and Young People and to its 

own policies and guidelines in regard to 

the reporting and investigation of sexual 

abuse allegations involving minors. 

If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a member 

of the clergy or anyone representing the Catholic Church, 

or if you know of someone who was, you can report that 

abuse through the diocesan ABUSE HOTLINE: 1-888-

296-2965 or e-mail abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org.  

Healing the Wounds of Abortion 
 

Weekend Retreat 
November 15-17, 2024  

 

The psychological and spiritual wounds 
of abortion can be sharp, deep and 
crippling. You may feel a deep 

numbness and may not be able to name the pain or 
recognize any of the symptoms. It can also have a 
devastating impact on the father or grandparents of the 
aborted child and friend/s of the mother.   You do not 
have to continue to hide in shame and fear. Rachel’s 
Vineyard’s Retreat is a chance to focus on this painful 
time in your life through a supportive non-judgmental 
process, in an atmosphere of confidentiality, 
understanding, and compassion. It is designed to 
help both women and men experience the mercy and 
compassion of God. 
If you have suffered through an abortion and have 
isolated yourself from healing and forgiveness, you might 
consider attending one our retreat weekends. For more 
information, contact Judy Warenkiewicz at 732-536-
6871.  All inquiries are strictly confidential. 

We are no longer accepting any clothes 
or household donations for the Spanish 
Ministry until further notice. 
 

Please do not leave any donations in or outside of 
the Church.   Thank you!  

CLICK 
HERE 

Thanks-for-Giving Reception 
With deep gratitude for your support of Collier Youth 
Services, you are invited to a Thanks-for-Giving 
Reception at Collier Youth Services main campus, the 
historic summer home of the Collier Publishing Family. 
Sunday, November 24th from 3-5pm at 160 Conover 
Road, Morganville NJ 07751. RSVP required to: Mary at: 
732-946-4771 ext 132 or email 
events@collieryouthservices.org by November 15th. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 50/50 
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE TICKET SALE & 
CHRISTMAS CAR MAGNETS & CARDS 
 

At all Masses on November 9th and 10th, the Knights of 
Columbus will be selling 50/50 raffle tickets for $10 
each. Last year, total net prizes were around $4,000. The 
drawing is on December 7th.  
In addition, we will be holding our membership drive 
along with the sale of Christmas Magnets and Christmas 
Cards (Supplies Limited).  
Thank you in advance for your support! 

mailto:abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
mailto:events@collieryouthservices.org
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 
 

Adoración al Santisimo: Primer Viernes de cada mes a las 7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

Padre Miguel Valle, Vicario Parroquial 

frvalle@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 116 or 122. 

 

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna 

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 

Ministerio Hispano  
Patty D’Andrea  

Spanishministry@stmarkseagirt.com  
Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 104 

Descripción: Únete a nuestras lecciones de formación bíblica, 
donde exploraremos tanto el Antiguo como el Nuevo 
Testamento. Este curso está diseñado para fortalecer tu fe y 
prepararte para dar razón de tu fe católica y apostólica. 

Instructores:: Padre Valle: Encargado de las lecciones de 
formación bíblica. Padre Miguel: Responsable de las sesiones 
de apologética bíblica. 

Horario: Segundos y cuartos viernes de cada mes, de 7:30 PM 
a 9:00 PM.  Lugar:  Church's Basement de nuestra 
iglesia.  Costo:  Completamente gratuito 

Objetivo: Aprender y profundizar en la doctrina católica, 
desarrollando herramientas para defender y compartir tu fe de 
manera efectiva. 

¡No te lo pierdas! Una oportunidad perfecta para crecer 
espiritualmente y fortalecer la comunidad de nuestra iglesia. 

Contacto: Para más información, contacta a Diana Zuninga O 
Patricia, nuestras asistentes hispanas.  

Curso Bíblico: Creciendo en la Fe de la Iglesia 

Calendario de Ministerios 

Domingo, Noviembre 10, 2024 

Misa 5:00 p.m. 

 Celebrante  Padre Miguel 

 Lectores  Griselda Lorenzo 
Juan Gonzalez 

 Ministros de Eucaristía Clever Heredia 
Javier Ramirez 
Carlos Zuna  

 Ujieres Bertin Ángel 
Leonel Ramirez 
Roberto Luna 
Jose Luis Munoz 

 Monaguillos Kailey Garcia 
Emmanuel Angel 
Adriel Ramirez 
Madeline Jimenez 
Sophia Sanchez 

Los mandamientos más grandes 

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com
mailto:Spanishministryt@stmarkseagirt.com
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